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KA 307-14-16 

November 17, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Via EMAIL 
Mr. Jeff Koerner, Program Administrator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Air Resource Management 
2600 Blair Stone Road MS 5500 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 
 
SUBJECT: CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC – Brooksville South (Facility ID 0530021) 
  Brooksville, Hernando County, Florida 
  Request to Withdraw Application for FDEP Project No. 0530021-051-AC  

Replacement of Existing Water Spray System for Line 1 Kiln (EU 020) 
 
Dear Mr. Koerner: 
 
On behalf of CEMEX Construction Materials Florida, LLC (“CEMEX”), Koogler and Associates, Inc. 
requests to withdraw the application for FDEP Project No. 0530021-051-AC.  FDEP Project No. 
0530021-051-AC requested approval to replace the existing water spray system in CEMEX Brooksville 
South’s Line 1 Kiln (Facility ID 0530021, EU 020) with CEMEX Brooksville North’s evaporative 
cooling system spray tower (Facility ID 0530010, EU 014).  After further discussion regarding the project 
with FDEP personnel, it was determined that the scope of FDEP Project No. 0530021-051-AC is already 
approved in existing FDEP Permit No. 0530021-043-AC. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (352) 377-5822 x 13 or 
vsgro@kooglerassociates.com. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Veronica N. Sgro, P.E. 
KOOGLER AND ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
Cc: James S. Daniel – CEMEX Construction Materials, LLC (via EMAIL) 

George Townsend – CEMEX Construction Materials, LLC (via EMAIL) 
Lillian Deprimo – CEMEX Construction Materials, LLC (via EMAIL) 

 David Read – Florida Department of Environmental Protection (via EMAIL) 
 Alvaro Linero – Florida Department of Environmental Protection (via EMAIL) 
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